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Streets Division Administration Building 

April 2025 

ROADWAY PROJECT  

As the old Wastewater Treatment Plant (WWTP) at 1500 Sundog Ranch Road is 
relocating to the Airport Treatment Facility, portions of the old site will be 
decommissioned. The Streets Maintenance Division will be incrementally relocating their 
operations to vacated portions of the old treatment plant. 
 
The City has acquired the steel building components of a 125’ X 125’ building. The 
building components are stored at the old wastewater treatment plant on Sundog Ranch 
Road, and at other City owned facilities. This project includes retrofitting the building 
components to suit the future needs of the Streets Division. 

 

The Design/Build Team of Danson Construction/Kimley-Horn and Associates was chosen 
for design and eventual construction. The design contract was awarded to Danson 
Construction on January 9, 2024. 

 

Construction of Phase 3 is underway with construction of the under-slab utility lines being 
the first order of work. Construction of the concrete building slab is nearing completion.  
Erection of the building is expected to start by mid-April, 2025. 

 

 

City Contact Information 

Project Manager: George Henderson 

Phone: (928) 777-1130 

https://prescott-az.gov/capital-improvement-projects/capital-improvement-program/

